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Having lived in a coal state during my formative years,I am aware of the health risks of coal;
transportation, handling of it, and the particulate that it emits. We have a beautiful state, I am
definitely against any attempt to transport coal through our state. Not only are we talking about
dirty, black soot, but soot and particulate mixed with radon. To even share this with another country
is not fair to those people either. It is not ethical to my understanding.
 


